
From:
To:
Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0753/FL
Date: 17 October 2021 18:10:14

Dear Planning

Further to the above application for Hollins Hall the councillors have recently discussed
this at the council meeting.  Concerns were raised due to the bad access onto Eskdaleside. 
The councillors all agreed it should be clearly stipulated for personal use only and believe it
is an over development of the site, particularly with the amount of stock held on the land.

Kind regards

Connie

Mrs Connie Wiggins
Clerk to Grosmont Parish Council
Moorgarth
The Mill Green Way
Goathland
Whitby
YO22 5LZ

From: 
Sent: 29 September 2021 11:57
To: 
Subject: NYM/2021/0753/FL
 
Reference: NYM/2021/0753/FL. 
The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement
in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter.
The attached correspondence contains important information which you are advised to retain
for your records. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying
it's best to quote our reference number, which is included in the attached letter.
The Authority is following Government advice concerning Covid-19 as such our working
arrangements may change. We will ensure our letters and website are updated as and when
required in order to provide our customers with the most up to date information.
Kind regards

Chris France
Chris France
Director of Planning
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